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Determining whether addiction treatment is needed for an addict can 
be a difficult decision. However, the decision-making process should 
include the well being of the addict in your life. While you want them 
to be well once more, it's important that you organize an intervention 
with their loved ones to explain this to them. While many addicts do 
not react well to this setting, being the bad guy isn't always a bad 
thing. 

 

An alcohol rehab program offered by Cliffside Malibu will provide a 
chance at sober living. Their professional staff of doctors, therapists 
and counselors will work on changing the mindset of the alcoholic as 
well as work on creating new ways of thinking for the future. Family 
counseling and therapy sessions also can occur if additional guidance 
is needed for family members or perhaps resolutions need to be made 
regarding past situations as a result of the alcohol addiction. 



Cliffside Malibu provides a luxurious outlet to recovery. With their 
beach front sunny Malibu California location, their drug/alcohol rehab 
center offers detox and dual diagnosis facilities for patients. After 
being admitted to Cliffside Malibu, patients are offered a room with 
down comforters and pillows as well as a turn down service. Other 
activities patients may embark in include: yoga, massage, hiking and 
acupuncture. Gourmet food is served within the facility as well. 

Ultimately, Cliffside Malibu's addiction treatment programs are 
unrivaled by no one else in the rehab industry. This superior treatment 
center understands the recovery process and works directly with each 
patient's needs specifically to help them recover. After a patient is 
admitted to the facility, a specific addiction treatment plan is created. 
The staff closely monitors and adjusts this plan as needed throughout 
the patient's stay. 

With a combination of group, family and individual therapy as well as 
alcohol dependency knowledge, patients are given the best chance at 
a new life and sober living options. 

Moving through life as an addict can be blinding, not realizing how you 
react under certain situations can be damaging to many relationships, 
personal and professional. 

For more information on alcohol treatment or addiction treatment 
options, visitCliffsidemalibu.com or Drugrehabsunsetmalibu.com. Their 
alcohol rehab program provides a means for recovery for any addict. 

About Cliffside Malibu: Cliffside Malibu is an alcohol rehab 
program as well as offering other drug rehab and addiction treatment 
facilities. Located in sunny California and on an ocean front and beach 
front location, Cliffside provides addiction help for alcoholics, drug 
addicts and other addicts to gambling, porn or eating disorders. With a 
continuous success rate track record, countless patients have become 
sober once more due to the professional help from the staff at Cliffside 
Malibu. 
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